
 
 
 
The HCUP Central Distributor State Inpatient Databases (SID) for Arkansas 2010 contains 
incorrect payer information for six hospitals. The original source data for the six hospitals 
included incorrect primary and secondary payer information.  The HCUP Arkansas Partner was 
able to provide corrected payer information for discharges from four of the six hospitals. An 
updated 2010 AR SID includes the corrected payer codes for the four hospitals and sets to 
missing the payer information in the other two hospitals (18,785 discharges accounting for 4.6% 
of all discharges).  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause your organization. We will send you the 
updated 2010 AR SID that replaces the data file that you previously purchased. If you have any 
questions, please contact the HCUP Central Distributor (866-556-4287 toll-free or 
HCUPDistributor@AHRQ.gov). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The HCUP Central Distributor Team 
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